

Town of Webster

945 Battle St, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.648.2272 | Fax: 603.648.6055

Use of Public Safety Building Policy Adoption Date: November 5, 2018

The Town of Webster Public Safety Building houses the Police Department and Fire Department. It also serves as the Town's Primary Emergency Operations Center.

In addition to the day to day operations of the Police Department and Fire Department, the following building uses are permitted:

- Staff training
- Staff meetings
- Town sponsored events approved by the Select Board
- Maintenance of Public Safety Vehicles

The following building uses are **not** permitted:

- Personal use of the building for parties
- Use of Public Safety Building property for work on personal vehicles
- Alcohol use, unless it involves a Police Detail hired for a Town sponsored event

The Select Board reserves the right to waive any provision of this policy as circumstances warrant.

Webster Select Board:

Michael P. Borek, Chair

the su